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Press Release 
 
Clear Spring Health has announced that it will discontinue its stand-alone Prescription Drug Plan (PDP) 
starting in 2025. Service for current members will continue without interruption through December 31, 
2024. 
 
Clear Spring Health has been honored to serve its Prescription Drug Plan members since 2020. The 
company will continue to serve its Medicare Advantage Prescription Drug plan members in Illinois, 
Georgia, and Colorado. 
 
Prescription Drug Plan (PDP) members seeking additional information can reach Clear Spring Health 
Member Services at 877-317-6082. 
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